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This trip was indeed a fantastic experience. We were especially pleased to meet new people, make new contacts, and learn many new things. We improve our English language skills, notice the differences between the two nations, enjoy the similarities, and boldly discuss biodiversity and global issues and lifestyles.

Although it was regrettable to say goodbye, our hearts quietly rejoiced that we would all see you again soon. Slovak students will come to our gymnasium on June 6-10. Now we will become their guides - we will present our country, its culture, traditions, and history.
